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CDE Entry Level Driver Training Program
Monday, August 17,2020

10:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.

Wednesday, August 19, 2020

10:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.
Monday, August 24. 2020

10:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.
Wednesday, August 26, 2020 

10:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.
The Colorado Department of Education, School Transportation Unit and the Colorado State Pupil Transportation Association, Trainer Committee, have developed  training to meet the requirements of the United State Congress mandated Moving Ahead for Progress in the 21st Century Act (MAP-21).
This training was originally mandated by Congress to be in place by 2020, however, FMCSA has extended it until early 2022. 
These classes will give trainers the opportunity to see the training that has been developed and details of the mandates.  Registration will be required for each class.  At the completion of the classes, participants that attended all four classes will be eligible to receive a thumb drive, free of charge, from CDE with all  the training materials including the PowerPoint, Tests, Syllabus, etc.  

CDE is providing this instruction and distribution of the training materials to give instructors the opportunity to become familiar with them, and to begin  implementing them into your current training programs.  So, when the FMCSA deadline, in 2022, arrives we are fully prepared, and Colorado is in full compliance with all federal mandates.
To register for classes go to https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CDEELDT
Remember only those that attend all four classes will be eligible to receive the thumb drive. 

If you have questions, contact Susan Miller at Miller_s@cde.state.co.us or Fred Stewart at Stewart_f@cde.state.co.us
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